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Holt County Health Department Reaches Agreement with Fairfax Doctor

(KTNC) - The Holt County Health Department will continue to provide basic health services to
residents, after they were able to reestablish standing doctor’s orders in the absence of a doctor at
Northwest Health Services.

County Clerk Kathy Kunkel explains that means they will be able to continue providing services
such as vaccinations to local residents. (play audio :52 “to our folks.”)

Kunkel says Nelson was able to secure standing doctor’s orders from Dr. Gillett at the Fairfax
Hospital that will allow them to continue to provide those services locally.
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